WBUX

1570 KC

30 & Oabland Ave.

Doylestown, Penna.

April 7, 1966

Mr. John N. Sampson 90 Pearl Street New Providence, New Jersey

Dear John,

Your recption report for Saturday Merch 19 was very much so correct. It is a pleasure to receive reception reports from such loyal radio fans as yourself.

We at WBUX has a varied format of music. We feature Middle of the road formating and C&W for two hours and then I rock on in the afternoon till sign-off which this month is 6:45.

Any thimmethat you may be in Doylestown just feel free to stop by at our station. We would be glad to see you.

By the way we are directional. And our signal should not by up that way. Probably the wind was going in that direction.

Many thanks again.

Sincerely,

Bob Hamilton Chief Engineer